
 Ѽ HOSPITALITY—Brenda Riche, Chair—This enthusiastic committee hosts and/or provides 
 refreshments for the 8th Grade Open House Evening (November 6th ) and for the Grandparents 
 Afternoon Receptions (April 16th & April 23rd). 

   

 Ѽ FACULTY RECOGNITION—Monica Salopek, Chair—There is one organizational meeting at the 
 beginning of the year to plan the luncheons for the entire year and to schedule your favorite dish and 
 the month in which you would like to prepare it. 

 
 Ѽ CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK—Nessie Laviolette, Chair—Celebrated January 25th through 31st. 
 ___Can provide a menu item for one of the daily faculty meals during this special week. 
 ___Can help set up/cleanup lounge for one of the days during Catholic Schools Week. 
 
 Ѽ STUDENT INCENTIVES—Enclosed is my contribution of $_________ for the purchase of incentives 

 honoring our students for their academic accomplishments.  RABC awards twenty or more students five 
 times  during the school year.  Please help us continue the student incentives by supporting this effort. 

 

 Ѽ SWAP SHOP—Volunteers help us fold, sort, and organize the gently used uniforms on campus.  You     
 can do this anytime during the school day when you have a moment to help. 

 

 Ѽ SUBSTITUTES –Thanks to dedicated parents who fill in as substitutes, teachers are able to attend 
 workshops, etc..  You must be current with Safe School Environment  training. 

 
 Ѽ CAFETERIA SERVERS—volunteer one day a week and enjoy a complimentary meal with your child. 
       ð Monday     ð Tuesday     ð Wednesday     ð Thursday     ð Friday 

There are many opportunities for parents and grandparents to help  
Teurlings Catholic High School.  Volunteer your time and talents! 

SELECT YOUR CHOICES. COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS FORM 
to the TCH Front Office. 

                   NAME:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
             ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________________ 
     
 CITY, STATE, ZIP:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
      HOME PHONE:_______________________________CELL PHONE:________________________   
                   EMAIL ADDRESS:______________________________________________ 
              CHILDREN/GRADES: __________________________/___________ 
               __________________________/____________  

If you have any questions, please contact  RABC President Janet Ray (janetpepperray@aol.com)  or   
TCH Development Director Aline Norwood (anorwood@tchs.net)139 Teurlings Drive, Lafayette, LA  70501  


